
02/10/2020 

MR julian Furzer 
- 331 Trafalgar ST 
Petersham NSW 2049 
julianfurzer@yahoo.com.au 

RE: DA2020/1063 - 2 / 0 Bennett Street CURL CURL NSW 2096

I strongly oppose the extension of sporting hours and upgrade to lighting on John Fisher and 
Weldon ovals. 
I regularly visit the area to visit friends that live on Manuela Place and I think its outrageous 
that this proposal is even a consideration. I've often commented on the tranquility of the are 
and how special it is to have open areas of green space for community to use. It's lovely to see 
children of all ages playing with their friends and family- including ours. I work in urban 
planning and understand the importance of having open areas that can be shared by all- not 
just for the sports.

There are many houses that back right onto the oval that would surely be directly effected by 
the significant increase in light and noise pollution? 
These are public/community spaces that should be enjoyed by all the community not just the 
sporty children. And certainly not at the expense of rate payers.

I strongly oppose the proposal. 
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